
 
 

 

Hello Lowell Families,  

While we know that change is confusing, we are doing our best to make sure that we 
are meeting the needs of all our students and staff. This has led to the need to make 
some minor adjustments to our Friday (early release) scheduling. The following changes 
will take effect this Friday, September 23. 

Lundy Elementary School: 

• Dismissal on Fridays is 12:25pm.  
• Busses will begin loading at 12:27pm and will depart to head to Lowell Jr/Sr High 

at approximately 12:30pm 

Lowell Jr/Sr High School: 

• Dismissal on Fridays is 12:30pm 
• *The last class ends at 12:23 pm so that students have time to get lunch prior to 

the dismissal at 12:30pm 
• Bus loading will be approximately 12:32-12:37pm 

Bus loading and departure times may vary by a few minutes. Students’ drop off times 
will only have a slight variance if any at all. If you have questions regarding times at the 
schools, please contact the school office. If you have questions regarding drop off 
times, please contact transportation.  

As always, stay safe, healthy, and kind. 


